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LAST CALL FOR TICKETS!!!!!!! LAST CALL FOR TICKETS!!!!! 

 

The school office have set aside 2 tickets per pupil for the Year 5 Shakespeare in 

Schools performances. If you are planning on coming along to see your child  

perform you will need a ticket. You have until Monday 4th November to purchase 

your  tickets. Any allocated tickets not purchased by the end of the day on Monday 

will be made available those families wanting extra tickets.  

This will be done by ballot from Tuesday 5th November 

Year 5’s have been working hard for their upcoming perfor-

mances of Midsummer Night’s Dream and The Tempest. 

This exciting project requires the children to gain an in-depth 

knowledge of a challenging Shakespearean text as well as 

create an engaging theatrical performance. They are in the 

final stages of rehearsal as the performance date of 13th November approaches. 

This year’s production is being staged rather fittingly at the Peter Hall Theatre—

named after the founder of the Royal Shakespeare Company. I am sure he’d be 

delighted to know that the our Year 5’s have had the wonderful opportunity to form 

their own ‘Shakespeare Company’ . I look forward to seeing Year 5 parents at the 

performance.  

Nikki Brown 

Christmas card design reminder 
 

If there are any Christmas card designs left at 
home they can now be brought back to class 

teachers or the office by Monday 4
th
 November 

(final deadline!) to be sent off. 



Year 5 Air Quality Show 
 
Year 5 enjoyed a theatrical Science show by ‘Abbie Ayre and the Shed of Science’ 
this week. The learnt all about air pollution and the negative effects it can have, 
and thought carefully about how we can take small steps to reduce it! 
 

 
 

 

Morley Winter Fair 
 
The Morley Christmas Bazaar has been re-
badged this year as The Morley Winter Fair 
(to reflect its November date) - we hope that  
Morley families and friends will be able to join 
the fun on Saturday 30 November 12-2.30pm 
for festive food, stalls, games and more. Save 
the date - only 4 weeks to go! 

  

Photo and Visit Consent Forms—Have you returned yours? 
 
Thank you to those of you who have completed updated photo and local visit  
consent forms over the last few weeks. Some forms remain outstanding and further 
copies have come home with the relevant children this week. Please complete and 
return the forms, either to your child's class teacher or the school office, by Friday 
8th November. Many thanks for your help with this.. 
 



This week we are celebrating the achievements of  

   the following children - 

   Crimson— Allan 
  Scarlet— Einav 

Burgundy— Karim & Kai H 
Ruby– Niharika 

Turquoise— Mae 
Topaz— Oscar 
Jade— Henry 

Sapphire— Selma 
Indigo— Daria 

Amethyst— Grigory 
Violet— Amy 
Lilac— Oscar 

.  
   Dates for the diary 

 
   here 

 
Start sorting over half term—It’s Bags2school on 12th 
November!  

Class of the Week—CRIMSON Class 
 

This class has had an amazing start to the term. They have worked 
hard in their writing, learning to use the success criteria to check and 
mark their own writing with purple pens. They have also remembered 
to use time connective words in their recounts.  

 
In maths they have explored different ways of representing numbers, be it 

through cherry models, bar models or number sentences.  
They have also explored many ways of keeping healthy, including eating a 

balanced diet, exercising and staying clean! But the class teacher is most im-
pressed with this class because they have been very mindful to take turns in talk-
ing and listening to each other’s ideas during discussions. They have been espe-
cially good at always giving a reason for their ideas and being amazing talk  

detectives!  

http://www.morley.cambs.sch.uk/dates-events/office/

